
City of Beverly Hills  
Attn: Department of Community Development 
455 N. Rexford Dr. 
1st Floor 
Beverly Hills, CA 90210 
jgutierrez@beverlyhills.org 
 
Re: 8633 Wilshire Boulevard Support Letter 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Skanska’s proposal for 8633 Wilshire Blvd. I 
wholeheartedly support Skanska’s updated proposal for the site and their proposed automated 
parking solution, given the reduction of environmental impacts and the reduction of the 
construction timeline. A superior environmental project means a more durable community, fewer 
impacts, cleaner air, and an overall better product for the neighborhood.   
 
As a proud Beverly Hills community member, I am glad to see the additional community benefits 
that were not part of the previously approved and entitled building on this site. The proposed 
building, designed by the award-winning architectural firm SOM, better reflects the beauty, culture, 
and significance of Wilshire Boulevard and the Beverly Hills community.  I am impressed by the 
work that Skanska has done down the street at 9000 Wilshire and expect to see that same level of 
quality replicated at 8633 Wilshire.  
 
Beverly Hills continues to prove itself a wonderful place to live, work, and play. With the nearby 
Wilshire/La Cienega Metro Purple Line station (also built by Skanska) coming online soon, 8633 
Wilshire will provide a place for high quality jobs near transit. It’s exciting to see a proposal that will 
serve in making the Wilshire corridor a truly walkable and pedestrian-friendly street environment.  
 
Thank you for considering our comments – we strongly believe in this proposal, and it has our full 
support. 
 
Thank you, 
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